
 Driftwood Middle School Uniform Policy 
Uniform Sales being held at Driftwood Middle School on  
7/27/22, 8/3/22, 8/10/22, and 8/15/22 from 4:30 P.M.-8:30 P.M. 

 
PANTS: 

SHIRTS WITH SCHOOL LOGO: 
SOLID BLACK, GREY, OR RED  

WITH CARDINAL LOGO  
(WITH OR WITHOUT COLLAR) 

 
SHIRTS (NO SCHOOL LOGO): 

POLO STYLE ONLY (WITH COLLAR) 
SOLID BLACK, GREY, OR RED  

 
JACKETS/SWEATERS: 

SOLID BLACK, GREY, OR RED 
UNIFORM SHIRT MUST BE VISIBLE 

(NO HOODS/HOODIES/ 
NO SWEATSHIRTS) 

 
SHOES: 

CLOSED TOE SHOES REQUIRED! 
(NO SLIDES, NO CROCS, OR FLIP FLOPS 

ALLOWED) 

Uniform Bottoms 
PANTS: 

SOLID BLACK, GREY, NAVY, RED, OR KHAKI 
(NO LEGGINGS, JEGGINGS, OR SWEATPANTS) 

 
JEANS: 

SOLID DENIM, BLACK, OR BLUE 
(NO RIPS OR TEARS) 

 
SHORTS/WALKING SHORTS: 

SOLID BLACK, GREY, NAVY, RED, KHAKI OR DENIM 
(NO CARGO, ATHLETIC, BIKER OR PE SHORTS)  

(ALL SHORTS MUST BE KNEE LENGTH) 
 

SKIRTS/SKORTS/CULOTTES: 
SOLID BLACK, GREY, NAVY, RED, KHAKI OR DENIM 

(ALL SKIRTS/SKORTS MUST BE KNEE LENGTH) 

 

DRESS CODE STRICTLY ENFORCED 
 

Uniform Tops 

Driftwood Middle School places high value on student learning, academic achievement and the overall 
success of our students.  Maintaining a safe and secure learning environment is our highest priority.  A 
unified dress code was voted on and passed by our SAC committee and parents with overwhelming 
support.  In order to ensure the safety of all students attending Driftwood, school uniforms will be 
enforced for the 2022-2023 school year. 

It is important that as parents you support this safety initiative by ensuring that your child comes to school 
prepared for learning and in uniform every day.  We have provided a variety of uniform options that will 
allow students to select from an assortment of colors and fabrics to wear.   

Uniforms with our Driftwood Middle School logo may be purchased/ordered from Carlyn International 
Corporation with free delivery to the school for pick-up.  Online orders are encouraged.  You may 
contact them through their website at https://www.dazoli.com for more information.  Please refer to 
the list above regarding acceptable dress code attire. 

We appreciate your continued support for our initiatives that set Driftwood Middle School apart as an 
exceptional institution for education and student achievement. 

 


